
GELM 

 

At Great Eastern Life Assurance (Malaysia) Berhad, we are committed to a high standard of compliance 

with accounting, financial reporting, internal controls, corporate governance and auditing requirements 

and any legislation relating thereto. We aim to provide an avenue for individuals to raise genuine 

concerns about possible improprieties in matters of financial reporting and other malpractices without 

fear of suffering retribution. All concerns raised will be held in strictest confidence and handled fairly 

and properly.  

 

You may report your concerns via email to whistleblow@greateasternlife.com, which is under the purview 

of the Chief Internal Auditor. Alternatively, you may write to Chief Internal Auditor, Great Eastern Life 

Assurance (Malaysia) Berhad, Menara Great Eastern, Level 13, Internal Audit Department, 303, Jalan 

Ampang, 50450 Kuala Lumpur. 

 

If the above channel is not suitable, you may report your concerns via email to whistleblow-

gelmbac@greateasternlife.com, which is accessible by only the Chairman of the Board Audit 

Committee.   

 

 


